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  Dover, Delaware 19904 
 12/22/2021 (302) 734-5323 
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  In Reply Refer To: 
  HDA-DE 
 
Ms. Nicole Majeski,  
Secretary 
Delaware Department of Transportation  
P.O. Box 778 
800 Bay Road 
Dover, DE 19903 
 
Dear Ms. Majeski, 
In response to DelDOT’s request dated December 21, 2021, FHWA hereby approves DelDOT’s 
Indefinite Delivery/Indefinite Quantity (ID/IQ) Procedures as required by 23 CFR 635.606(a), 
with the following stipulations: 

• Any subsequent changes in procedures and requirements shall be subject to approval by 
the FHWA Division Administrator before they are implemented,   

• FHWA approval is limited to the use of the ID/IQ Procedures by DelDOT with no further 
delegation to other state or local agencies at this time.   

The approved procedures will be reviewed by DelDOT and FHWA for consistency and any 
appropriate modifications 1 year after this approval. 
If you have any questions, or need further information, please contact Dan Montag at (302) 734-
1719 or by e-mail at Daniel.Montag@dot.gov.  
 Sincerely, 
  
  
  Douglas S. Atkin 
  Division Administrator 
 
cc: Shanté Hastings, Chief Engineer 
 Mark Luszcz, Deputy Director, Design 
 Don Weber, Deputy Director, Operations and Support  
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